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S TAT E  U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  N E W  YO R K

NEW STUDENT AIRPORT  
PICK-UP REQUEST 

SUMMER 2018

THIS FORM DOES NOT GUARANTEE YOUR SEAT ON THE BUS. YOU MUST VISIT THE ONLINE LINK 
SENT TO YOU IN RESPONSE TO THIS REQUEST AND MAKE PAYMENT BY THE DEADLINE STATED. 

The Center for International Programs can provide transportation to New Paltz for new students arriving at  
John F. Kennedy Airport (JFK) in New York. A chartered bus will meet students arriving on Thursday, July 5, 2018 at  
JFK airport.

The bus will leave JFK airport at 6 p.m. When you make your travel plans, make sure your plane arrives at least  
2 hours before the bus leaves JFK airport. You will need at least 2 hours to clear immigration and customs after  
your plane arrives at JFK airport.

We are unable to provide transportation to New Paltz at any other time. The cost of airport pick-up is $40. After submitting this 
form, you will be sent a link in a separate email where you can make payment and provide your flight details. 

Please provide your information below. Note that if your travel plans change, if you miss your flight, or if your flight is  
delayed for any reason and you are not able to arrive during the times specified, the bus WILL NOT wait for you.  
You will need to make other arrangements to travel to SUNY New Paltz. Detailed information on travel to New Paltz by 
public transportation is provided with this packet.

Name  __________________________________________________________________ 

Student ID #  ____________________________________________________________

E-mail  __________________________________________________________________________________  

Arrival Date ____________________________  Time of Arrival  __________________________

E-MAIL THIS COMPLETED FORM to the Center for International Programs at international@newpaltz.edu no later than  
June 5, 2018.

You will receive an e-mail from SUNY New Paltz approximately one week before the scheduled arrival date with detailed information 
regarding pick up. Please notify the Center for International Programs of any changes in your travel plans.

We look forward to meeting you!

Center for International Programs • International Student Programs 
1 Hawk Drive, New Paltz, NY 12561  
Tel: 845-257-3595   E-mail: international@newpaltz.edu

Thursday, July 5, 2018


